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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Regional Science & Engineering Fair Students chosen for ASEF 
 
FROM:  Mary Lou Ewald, Director, Alabama Science & Engineering Fair 
 
DATE:   February 23, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Alabama Science & Engineering Fair (ASEF), April 4 - 8, 2022 (virtual format) 
 
 
Congratulations!  You have been selected to compete in ASEF, the statewide science and engineering fair 
for Alabama that will take place in VIRTUAL format the week of April 4 – 8, 2022.  Participation in 
ASEF is by invitation only, and you should be proud of your accomplishments so far! ASEF is being 
organized and hosted by the College of Sciences and Mathematics and the Sam Ginn College of 
Engineering at Auburn University.  
 
Your Regional Fair Director will forward your paperwork on to ASEF through the Scienteer system. 
Students who are invited and plan to participate in ASEF should log back in to Scienteer to confirm their 
participation, select their project category and upload their Virtual Display Board into Scienteer no later 
than Monday, March 14 at 5:00pm. Completion of these steps qualifies as your official registration. You 
cannot participate in ASEF if you are not registered.  
 
Registration is $10 per project and should be paid no later than March 25.  Credit card payments can be 
submitted through our payment portal, https://aub.ie/ASEF-registration. Visa and MC are the only 
merchants accepted. 
 
A master schedule of ASEF events will be emailed to the student address on file in Scienteer a week prior 
to the event. If you have any questions, please contact Janie Marino at jgm0010@auburn.edu. 
 
We look forward to hosting you at the Alabama Science & Engineering Fair! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mary Lou Ewald 
Director, STEM Outreach Center 
Auburn University 
ewaldml@auburn.edu 
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